Starting June 28th, 2021

SUMMER READING

Summer Reading Logs will be available starting June 21st.

The goal of summer reading it to encourage kids to read consistently and to find
books they enjoy! For every week a child reads 5 days or more, they can be entered
into the weekly prize drawing. You can enter the prize raffle by brining your reading
log into the library and showing it to the staff member at the desk. We will draw one

winner per week. Contact information will be needed to enter the weekly raffle.

We encourage families to have a conversation about the amount of time read that will
count as a day of reading for each child. A general starting place is 20 minutes a day,
but all kids are different! Listening to an audiobook, being read to, or reading any sort
of fiction/non-fiction/graphic novel all count towards the reading log. Trying different E
types of books is always a plus!

WEEKLY TAKE & MAKE CRAFTS

Wl Take & Make Kits will be available each week. The kits will include all materials needed ‘
8 for each craft. Kits can be picked up in the Children’s Room during library business =7
hours or can be reserved for pickup by calling the Children’s Room at (860) 447 -

1411 ext. 103

3D DOODLE PENS

This summer you can sign up to use our 3D Doodle Pens inside the library community
room on Mondays between 10:30am and 12 pm.
Families can sign up to reserve the room for 30 minute intervals. Families will be
required to sign a waiver and sign up ahead of time. The pens can be reserved by
calling the Children’s Room at (860) 447 - 1411 ext. 103

LOCAL CAMP COLLABORATIONS

The Public Library of New London will be working with local organizations to provide
story time and in person programs for local summer summer programs on a weekly
basis.
~ New London Recreation
~ RMMS
~ Drop-In Learning Center
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